Warren East High School

Raider Baseball

Wes Sanford, Head Coach

Dear Baseball Supporter:

It’s that time of year again!  Once again, you have the opportunity to support the Warren East High School Baseball team.  We have a lot of work and expenses ahead of us for the upcoming season and need your help.  We have current needs such as new uniforms, equipment, field Maintenance, and operating cost.  Like most booster clubs, we rely on our local business community for financial support.  We have more than 20 home games scheduled, which means your business would get a lot of exposure.  If you do not want to do a sign, donations are appreciated as well.
We are again offering an advertising opportunity for your business.  There are three options that you can choose from. Please take the time to look at these options we feel we have a great opportunity for you, for whatever level of business owner you may be.  
OPTIONS:

1. $150.00 Sign (12”X12”)  or Renewal for $100.00- posted on concession wall

2. $500.00 Sign (4’X9’) or renewal for $350.00- posted on scoreboard

3. $450.00 Sign (3’X 4’) or renewal for $300.00- posted on Dugouts

If you need any additional information, please contact Terry Gross (President of the Booster Club) @ 202-9314.  If you choose to mail your payment and information, please mail to:


Davey Elkins

P.O. Box 53

Smiths Grove KY, 42171

Your generosity is greatly appreciated and we thank you in advance for your support.

Warren East Baseball Boosters

DATE: ______________

OPTION: _____________________________

 CONTRIBUTION AMOUNT:$________________________________________
NEW SIGN OR RENEWAL: __________________________________________

CONTRIBUTOR: ___________________________________________________

PLAYER’S NAME: __________________________________________________

***MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO WARREN EAST BASEBALL BOOSTERS***

